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November 18, 2010
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Just a little note to remind you that we will be having ‘Show and Tell’ on Friday, November 19th (Tomorrow). If your child is absent or forgets to bring something they can save it until next month, as we will continue to do ‘Show and Tell’ each month for the remainder of the year.    
Please ensure that you send your child’s Hot Lunch order and $ to their teacher, not the office. This will avoid any missed orders and confusion. If at all possible please leave the menu attached to the envelope and do not forget to fill out the envelope as well. 
Enjoy your child’s class picture! They are yours to keep at no cost!

Thanks again for all of your wonderful help and support!                                                                        
Sincerely,
Mrs. Corcoran and Mrs. Martin 
